MOORLANDS NEWS

WELCOME



Welcome to our new fortnightly newsletter dedicated to the wonderful learning that takes place at Moorlands! Every two weeks we will be keeping you up to date with a selection of photos and updates from across the classes here at Moorlands.

All of our news stories can also be found on Facebook

HIGHLIGHTS

and the Student-led School Newspaper.

Christmas Dinner

The children loved their Christmas dinner on 12th December. Thank you to the wonderful kitchen team!



Donations

Thank you to all of the families that have donated to the Belton Pantry. Your kindness will really help this Christmas.



Christmas Fayre

Our Christmas Fayre on the 6th December was amazing! Thank you to the Friends of Moorlands for their wonderful work.



USEFUL DATES

- Break up for Christmas Friday 20th December
- Return for Spring Term Tuesday 7th January
- After School Clubs Begin Monday 13th January (excluding wrap around care)
- Whole School Pantomime Monday 13th January

Christmas Workshops

Our annual Christmas workshops at All Saints Church have been a wonderful success this year. The children all had the chance to visit the Church and learn about the meaning of Christmas and why it is so important to our Church School community. Thank you so much to Rosie and her team.





Reading Fun

Many of our children have been escaping the cold weather to catch up on their favourite books at break and lunch.



Writing Workshop

Year 5 and 6 have been enjoying writing workshops delivered by Daisy from the UEA, focussing on the text, Black Beauty.



Decoration Day

Our annual Decoration Day was a rip-roaring success with parents in every classroom, helping their children create Christmas craft and gifts. It was lovely to see so many of you in school and enjoying the activities on offer. This is always such a lovely way to start the festive season.





ATTENDANCE

Please remember to arrive on time every day.

10 minutes late each day adds up to 31 hours in a school year!

<u>Freddo Fridays</u> is now officially over - we hope that you have enjoyed the fun initiative. There will be something new coming in the new year... watch this space!